
 
 

September 2020 
 

We’re back! 
 
As you can imagine things will be a little different and there are some things we cannot do. 
 

 Pre-booking is essential by emailing Carron on carron.h@dukest.org.  We will have a 
people limit of 25, including children so when you book in please tell us how many of 
you there will be including children.  If we get full and you don't get a place, we will 
prioritise you for the week after. 

 We will have to maintain social distance and keep masks on at all time. 

 We cannot have out small toys as we can't allow children to share toys. 

 There won't be any craft and you are welcome to bring your own snacks, for you and 
your children as we won't be able to provide them at the moment. 

That’s the bad news... 
 
The good news is  

 We will have the bouncy castle out, the soft play and we will have a 'road/track' set 
out for the ride on toys!!! 

 We still plan to have lots of fun!! 

 We can't sing, but we can play songs and do the actions/dance! 

 We can have story time!! 

 The session will run 10am-11am 

 Please don't arrive more than 10 minutes early and follow the instructions as you 
enter the building. 

 

We hope that some of you feel able to join us, the church building has been made Covid-
safe and we are following all guidance from the government website and from the Early 
Years Alliance. 
 
We know all this feels restrictive but we want to make sure that things are as safe as they 
can be. 
 
Carron, Laura, Viv and the whole Little Jooks team! 
 


